
From: Marjorie A. Wright [mailto:wright@lanl.gov]  
Sent: Monday, January 03, 2005 3:01 PM 
To: Binder, Terri L. 
Subject: Re: Thank you! 

Hi Terri, 
 
Sorry about the confusion regarding the transferred tracts, I must have misunderstood 
Ken when I spoke to him prior to sending you the information.  Yes, A-12 was 
transferred on 2/21/02.  A-5 was broken into three different tracts: A-5-1, A-5-2 and A-5-
3.  A-5-1 is expected to be transferred however, both A-5-2 and A-5-3 have both been 
deferred.  Hope this helps. 
 
Marjorie- 
 
At 01:13 PM 12/29/2004, you wrote: 
 
 
Marjorie - Happy New Year! Hope you had a restful vacation. Got the CD with the LANL boundary (.shp 
file) on it. Thank you very much. Your attached note said that tracts A-12 and A-5-2 have been deferred 
and may not be transferred after all. I also had A-5 listed as deferred. But I have A-12 as already 
transferred (2/21/02).  
 
<<LT Schedule 04.xls>>  
I have attached the Excel file we were given by Ken Rea (khrea@lanl.gov, 505-665-8969), 
Project Leader for Land Transfer. Can you confirm that A-12 (LAAO east) was NOT transferred in 
02? Thanks! 
 
Terri Binder  
SAIC, Policy Analyst  
301-353-0157 (work)  
301-428-0068 (fax)  
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